
BOOSTRIX & HPV 
 IMMUNISATIONS 

ARE BACK ON!

For those who would still like to have their child or whole whānau immunised, you
can now have these done when they are at school next week.




A Covid-19 vaccination Pop Up will also be available for all from the school
roundabout.

HE PĀNUI!

 For any inquiries please contact:

Diane Evans
Associate Clinical Nurse Manager, Kidz First

Mobile: 021-570-867
Email: diane.evans@middlemore.co.nz

FROM 8:30AM - 12PM OVER FOUR DAYS
WHEN YOUR WHANAU GROUP ARE ONSITE

ALL YEAR 7 & 8 STUDENTS

MONDAY 29TH NOV

TUESDAY 30TH NOV

WEDNESDAY 1ST DEC

THURSDAY 2ND DEC


